
Mary A. McCrae to Governor John St. John
In this letter, having received a positive response to her earlier speaking invitation to Kansas Governor St. John,
Mary McCrea asks the Governor if the date of August 11th fits into his schedule.  She offers that the "people are
taking a great deal of interest in the temperance questions."
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